August 4, 2013

Mr. Jon Skarda, President

Shore-line Construction Enterprises, Inc.
109 Sawgrass Court

Middle River, MD 21220

Re: 1316 Chesapeake Ave Middle River, MD 21220

Dear Jon,

We wanted to thank you and your team for helping us turn our waterfront dream house
into areality. It was a true pleasure working with you and your carefully chosen
subcontractors. You kept us informed during the entire project and expertly built our
house on time and on budget. Your attention to detail is what made you stand out among
other custom builders and is evident in every square inch of our home. Your dedication to
quality and customer service put you head and shoulders above your peers. It is easy to
see why you were recognized by your peers with the Custom Home Builder Award of
Excellence 5 times. We are exceptionally pleased with your recommendation of a
geothermal HVAC.

We highly recommend Shore-line Construction to anyone considering a construction
project. Feel free to use us as a reference or bring any prospective clients by to see the
quality of your hard work.

Sincerely,

R o i
Mike and Lana Condon
1316 Chesapeake Ave
Middle River, MD 21220



